
Tax Disclaimer

All tax-related statements are provided for general circumstances. For your specific

circumstances and ability to claim the Arizona Qualifying Charitable Organization (QCO) tax

credit, please consult with your specific tax professional. The Arizona DeMolay Foundation

Community Initiative is not providing specific tax advice.


